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LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE  
REINSTATES PRIVATE LETTER RULING SERVICE 

On July 26, 2011, the Louisiana Department of Revenue issued Revenue Information Bulletin No. 11-012, announcing 
that the temporary suspension of the Private Letter Ruling (PLR) service will be lifted effective September 1, 2011. 
Consequently, taxpayers or their representatives will be permitted to submit requests for PLRs to the Policy Services 
Division of the Louisiana Department of Revenue as of September 1, 2011. A copy of Revenue Information Bulletin No. 
11-012, which provides the required contents of a PLR request, may be found by clicking here. 

 

http://revenue.louisiana.gov/forms/lawspolicies/RIB%2011-012.pdf
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Remember that these legal principles may change and vary widely in their application to specific factual circumstances. 
You should consult with counsel about your individual circumstances. For further information regarding these issues, 
contact: 

William M. Backstrom, Jr. 
Jones Walker 
201 St. Charles Avenue 
New Orleans, LA 70170-5100 
504.582.8228 tel 
504.589.8228 fax 
bbackstrom@joneswalker.com  
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This message and any attachment hereto is subject to the privilege afforded Attorney Work Products and Attorney-Client 
communications.  
 
IRS Circular 230 Disclaimer: Under applicable Treasury regulations, any tax advice provided in this message (or any 
attachment hereto) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding any penalties that may 
be imposed by the Internal Revenue Service. If you would like an opinion upon which you can rely to avoid penalties, please 
contact the sender to discuss. 
 
This newsletter should not be construed as legal advice or a legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances. The contents 
are intended for general informational purposes only, and you are urged to consult your own attorney concerning your own 
situation and any specific legal questions you may have. 
 

To subscribe to other E*Bulletins, visit http://www.joneswalker.com/ecommunications.html. 


